Minutes of the Western Michigan Region - Porsche Club of America
Monthly Meeting

February 7, 2022 Meeting was called to order by Frank Conner at 6:30.
Members in attendance were Michael Betz, Ted & Gabi Blacklidge, Wolfgang
Bubeck, Colin Carpenter, Frank Conner, Greg & Karlene Currie, Amber Door,
Glenn Eisenbrandt, Lynne Olenyk, Tyan Roelands, and Marshall Walters.

Treasurer’'s Report: Approved. Balance of $33,678. The Grattan deposit
check is still outstanding.

Minutes: January minutes approved with corrections.

Membership Report: 674 in total. New Members - 1; Transfers In - 0O;
Transfers Out — 1; Non-renewals - 5; Renewals - 14; Test Drive - 0; PCA
Juniors - 32. Total PCA membership 145,055.

Uber Alles Editor’s Report: February issue is at the printer. Wolfgang
requested mailing by the 10th of the month. Currie Furniture added as an
advertiser in January issue — ad may change monthly. Consider adding
article from FL repair shop (Pedro’s Garage) as occasional filler in return for
Y4 page ad space in that issue. We will try to get Timbers Inn to advertise
as well, since owner is a PCA member.

Social Media Chair Report: 608 total likes as of February 6th. Uber is on
FaceBook.

Social Events Chair Report: The new packets have been sent to the hosts
of the next 4 events.

Charity Chair Report: The chair position is still open. Frank will address in
the next president’s letter.

Webmaster’s Report: Nothing to report.
Insurance Report: No activity to report.

Old Business:
e January 19th dinner at Graydon’s Crossing, hosted by Tyan & Lisa, had 18
attendees.
e Winterfest 2022 (virtual) — February 26th starting at 6:30. Michael has
requested that members submit club related photos. Joyce will have slides
for preview by 2/14.



New Business:

Morning After Brunch (Arens and Door) - February 27th at Linear.
Attendance will be limited to around 20 due to room size.

Daylight Savings Brunch (Bubeck) — March 13th, location TBD (difficult
to find a location without a room charge or minimum).

Euro Autowerks Open House - June 24th.

M1 Concuorse Woodward Dream Parade - August 20th. Invitation was
issued to car clubs for a car corral during the Dream Cruise. Up to 10
cars per club can participate in a parade. No cost.

Autocross - Michael sent an email to Kentwood Community Church for
possible dates — June date will be difficult due to Parade and other
events. We will incur a moderate charge from Furrin Group for use of
their equipment ($2 per car with a minimum of $50 and max of $100).

Meeting adjourned at 7:27 PM

Respectfully submitted by Marshall Walters



